OFFICIAL
Hon Geoff Brock MP (&P

Government
of South Australia

22MINFOI-0004

Hon Nicola Centofanti MLC

Member of Legislative Council
Parliament House

ADELAIDE SA 5000
centofanti.office@parliament.sa.gov.au

Dear Ms Centofanti

| refer to your application made under the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (the FOI
Act) on 5 December 2022 for access to:

For the period 21 March 2022 to 5 December 2022, a copy of all
correspondence between the Minister for Local Government and the Member
for Waite.

Pursuant to section 23(1)(b) of the FOI Act | advise that, following extensive
searches conducted throughout the agency, there are no records held that are within
scope of your application.

In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of
your FOI application, and any documents to which you are given access, will be
published in the agency’s disclosure log. A copy of PC045 can be found at
www.dpc.sa.gov.au/resources-and-publications/premier-and-cabinet-circulars.

Should you wish to discuss the above, please contact me by telephone on

(08) 7133 1200 or email at enza.pullino@sa.gov.au. If you are dissatisfied with the
outcome of your FOI application you have the right to complain to the South
Australian Ombudsman. Please contact the Ombudsman’s Office directly by
telephone on (08) 8226 8699.

Yours sincerely

EnzZa Pullino

Accredited FOI Officer
Office Manager to the

MINISTER FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT
MINISTER FOR REGIONAL ROADS
MINISTER FOR VETERANS AFFAIRS
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